
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  May 14, 2018 

 

To:  All Bidders 

  

From:  University of South Carolina, Juaquana Brookins 

 

Subject: Park Street Parking Lot Project/H27-Z296 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The award of this project has been extended until Friday, May 25, 2018, 5 pm. 
 
 
 

 
 

Procurement Officer 


